
From: Redacted 

Sent: 10/11/2012 5:27:48 PM 
To: 'robert.blackney@cpuc.ca.gov' (robert.blackney@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

Mathai-jackson, Grady (Law) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MGML); Reilly, Brooke A 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=BARIl); 'sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov' 
(sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: RE: RPS Closing Report 

Redacted 

From: Blackney, Robert [mailto:robert.blackney@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2012 03:01 PM 
To: I Redacted I 
Cc: Mathai-jackson, Grady (Law); Reilly, Brooke A; Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel); Simon, Sean A. 
<sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: RPS Closing Report 

Hello Redacted 

On August 20, 2012 PGE submitted its Provisional 20% RPS Closing Report to Energy 
Division, pursuant to Decision 12-06-023, "Decision Setting Compliance Rules for the 
Renewables Portfolio Standard Program." Energy Division staff would like to schedule a brief 
phone conversation to make sure that we understand the information provided in the report and 
to discuss next steps with the RPS compliance process. 

Please let me know if you and/or the representation for PGE will have a moment to briefly 
discuss the Provisional 20% Closing Report on October 12, or sometime October 15-16. 

Thanks, 

SB GT&S 0433449 
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Robert Biackney | Renewable Energy Policy & Procurement 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
Telephone: 415.703.3072 

Roberf.Bl3ckney@cpuc.c3.gov | www.cpuc.ca.gov 


